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The Fundació Joan Miró will be closing down temporarily 
 
 

Barcelona, 13 March 2020 

 

As part of the effort to contain the COVID-19 outbreak, and in accordance 

with  resolution SLT/720/2020 by the Departament de Salut de la 

Generalitat de Catalunya concerning preventive measures, the Fundació Joan 

Miró will be closing down temporarily from today 13 February 2020 at 12 

pm, during 15 days at least and until further notice. 

  

All the activities scheduled for this month of March are also cancelled or 

temporarily postponed. We will continue our efforts towards containing 

COVID-19 and safeguarding the health of our institution's visitors, users and 

employees. 

  

We will keep you informed of new developments through our website and 

social media. 

 

We thank the institutions and people affected by the situation for your 

comprehension and support and apologize for any inconvenience this may 

cause. 

 


